
  

  

 

Dear Zontians, 
 
Zonta stands with our Ukrainian members, and with all people of Ukraine. 
The situation has been on our minds this last week. It is not leaving us idle.  
 
We have been in contact with many of our members over the last few days. 
They are asking for our help with clothes, food, medicine, bandages and 
money. Some areas or clubs are already taking action. These initiatives are 
very helpful but scattered.  
 
There are several ways the district is reaching out to help, but we need your 
support as well: 
 
1. If you want to make a donation, even a small amount, you can make a 
transfer to our district account: Zonta District 27, IBAN BE74 9530 3076 2507, 
Bic CTBK BE BX Mention 'Donation Ukraine'. 
We will transfer directly to our Zonta clubs in Ukraine. 
 
2. If you have a room or vacant bed in your house where you can host 
refugees, please fill in this form. We will get in touch with you to see how to 
organize your generous offer. 
 
3. If needed, we will organize the transport of goods to the Polish border. How 
and when is to be determined later. 
 
In the name of all our Ukrainian Zontians, I thank you for your generosity and 
solidarity. Working together in a good Zonta spirit will prove that we can 
make a difference. 
To our Ukrainian Zontians and their loved ones, we wish them good luck and a 
lot of strength. 
 
A friend in need, is a friend, indeed.  

 

  



Yes, I want to host refugees from Ukraine 

 

  

Thank you for your generosity 

 

  

 

Ann Naets 
District 27 Governor  

  	

 


